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Senator Helming: A Win for our Student Athletes! 

 

Senator Pam Helming praised the team effort that resulted in the state’s decision to allow 

high school sports to resume February 1 with county health department approval.  

 

“This was a team effort and a victory for all the student athletes, parents, athletic directors, 

coaches, and schools who raised their voices to safely resume high school sports,” said 

Senator Pam Helming. “I was proud to be a part of the team and I am thrilled that our student 

athletes can get back to doing what they love to do – playing and competing.” 
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Senator Helming represents the 54th Senate District, which consists of Seneca and Wayne 

Counties, parts of Cayuga and Ontario Counties, and the towns of Lansing and Webster. For 

more information, visit Senator Helming’s website at helming.nysenate.gov or follow 

@SenatorHelming on Facebook and Twitter. 


